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Comments: To the USFS Leadership, 

I strongly object to the United States Forest Service and the Utah Division of Wildlife Resources consideration of

continuing to allow and also expand grazing in the High Uintas Wilderness. I just returned from camping and

backpacking there, and was shocked to learn that grazing was even being considered. Please maintain the

status quo and do not allow grazing in this amazing, pristine, home to wildlife and human visitors. Please

prioritize wilderness, including native wildlife and the accompanying watershed for generations to come. I firmly

believe that is your charge and moral responsibility as stewards of public lands.  Thank you. Mary Gervase 


